
PTO Newsletter, 9-29-2017 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

SPIRIT SHIRTS- 

Today is the last day to order spirit shirts to get them in time for the 5k.  If you’d still like to 

order please pick up a yellow flier in the office or bring in the one we sent home and pay with 

cash, check or Venmo.  We will be sending in one more order for shirts after the 5k, so if you 

don’t order by today you will still be able to order until Monday, October 16 - but you won’t 

receive the shirts until after the 5k.  These shirts can be worn as uniform on every Friday!  

 

GLOW RUN 5k- 

Bring in the light at our awesome 5k this year! Look for a flier today explaining all the fun 

activities that we will have as part of our 5k on Saturday, October 14th from 4-8pm. There is a 

link on the flier and the CRA website that shows how to sign up.  If you sign up your family, 

your kids will get a chance to do a balloon pop every Friday leading up to the race. 

If you don’t want to sign up for the Run, you are still welcome to join us for the other festivities 

in the park – everyone is welcome! 

You may also view the flier as an attachment to this email.  

                                                                                                      

SAFETY WEEK- 

October 9th-13th is our safety week. We have some fun activities planned that week to help us 

learn about safety in many ways. We will have more to come on that soon. 

 

CHIPOTLE SUGARHOUSE- 

This months’ CRA dinner night out is Tuesday, Oct. 17th from 5-9pm. This is a great one to 

come to because Chipotle has committed to give 50 percent back to the school. Just mention you 

are with Canyon Rim Academy when ordering your food. We are excited to have a night out, 

spend time together as school families and give back to the school at the same time. 

 

PTO MEETING- 

We invite anyone who would like to come join us at our next board meeting. Next Friday, Oct. 

6th at 8:45 am in the school library. 

 

WASATCH SAVINGS- 

We are done with selling Wasatch Savings, but if you bought one and didn’t receive it yet, please 

contact Jill 801-654-2449. 

 

BOX TOPS- 

We are already working towards our goal of 4,000. Keep bringing in Box Tops or signing up for 

extra ones online.  

 

AMAZON- 

When ordering anything from Amazon, please go through the Canyon Rim Academy website 

(canyonrimacademy.org) and push on the Amazon button. They give back a percentage of your 

purchase to the school and it is such an easy way to help earn more money towards our school. 

 

Thank you SO much for all you do to support us and the school! We love working together with 

so many parents to make Canyon Rim Academy amazing~ 

 

Jill and Michelle 

http://canyonrimacademy.org/


 

 

 
 


